North Marston  “MADS”
It will be obvious of course that we have been unable to meet together since our last production Merriweather’s Murderous Weekend in February 2020. We have naturally missed our get togethers
and are looking forward to meeting again in September, we are raring to go.
MADS has been part of the village scene for some forty two years when we first trod the boards and put on “The Walrus and the Carpenter”. Since then many families have been involved taking different parts and those who were dragged on to the stage unwillingly at first, can’t wait to get back into costume. There have been many spin offs down the years when “The Members” have added their particular brand of humour to Village occasions. Although not a fund raising operation we have inadvertently raised much for charity in the past and have just sent two hundred pounds to the Ukraine Fund.  Our hope is to put on a show next February if we can start rehearsing in the Autumn.
David Heffer. 
